

Beam County Primary School Oval Road North, Dagenham, Essex, RM10 9ED.

5th January 2018

Dear Parents.

The Year 3 team would like to wish you a happy New Year. During this term pupils in year 3 will be taking part in an exciting Design and Technology project all about bread. They will be given opportunities to taste wide varieties of breads (sweet and savoury), see how bread is made in mass production and to explore where the ingredients come from to make bread. They will then move on to designing, making and tasting their own sweet and savoury bread rolls.

As you can imagine, this will require a great deal of resources which will need to be bought. We are kindly asking for a £1.00 donation to be handed to your child's class teacher by Friday 12th January 2018. This will help towards the cost of the tasting experience and the purchase of ingredients.

Once again, thank you for your help and support. We are sure your child will enjoy this project and we look forward to seeing their designs.

Many thanks

The Year 3 Team

Miss Maisey, Mrs Cook and Mr Meckiff

Email: office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk, Telephone: 020 8270 4700, Fax: 020 8270 4699 beamcountyprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss T A Whittington, NPQH, BA (Hons), PGCE Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. Smalldridge, BA (Hons), PGCE Chair of Governors: Cllr. P. Waker

















